
Hearty Maine Hello, Classmates, 

We hope you will join us September 17, 2021 to celebrate our 70th Reunion! We are excited to return to campus, 
visit with each other, reminisce, and make new memories. Please read on, mark your calendars for September 17, 
and make plans to attend!

Reunion Schedule:           Friday, September 17 

8:00 AM – 4:00 PM         Reunion Registration/Check-in
                                         Visit Buchanan Alumni House at your convenience to pick up  
                                            your nametag and other reunion materials. 

9:00 AM – 11:00 AM      “Morning Mingle” hosted by Senior Alumni at Buchanan Alumni House 
	                             Join members of the Senior Alumni Committee along with current and former  
	                             non-traditional student scholarship recipients and student alumni ambassadors for a 	          
	                             morning of conversation and student stories! Morning refreshments will be available.

10:30 AM                           1951 Class Business Meeting at Buchanan Alumni House

Noon	                            Luncheon hosted by Senior Alumni at Wells Conference Center with a guest panel of  
                                           UMaine students and remarks from UMaine President Joan Ferrini-Mundy

2:00 PM – 3:00 PM          Wells Conference Center: Guest Speaker Dana Humphrey Ph.D., P.E. – Dean of College  
	                            of Engineering will be speaking about the new Engineering Education and Design Center

4:30 PM – 6:00 PM          Reception at Buchanan Alumni House - Hors d’oeuvres and cash bar 

Reunion Schedule:          Saturday, September 18 

Noon	                            UMaine Football vs Merrimack College at Alfond Stadium (Tailgating beginning at 9am)  
	                            $10 group rate tickets available on the reunion registration form. 

We want you with us to share the memories, the fun, and the fellowship of our Class of 1961 70th Reunion. 
Please register to attend online at our.umaine.edu/reunion1951 or call 1-800-934-2586 to register over the 
phone. You must register by Friday, September 3. 

Rooms are being held at the Black Bear Inn in Orono starting at $122 per night (207- 866-7120) until 
August 13. Mention you are with the Class of 1951 when reserving. Or book at one of the local properties listed 
at umainealumni.com/placestostay.  Rooms will fill up quickly - please reserve early!
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In honor of our reunion, please consider making a gift to our Class of 1951 Scholarship Fund. It has helped 
many descendants of our class and many deserving UMaine students. Whether you are able to attend reunion in 
person or not, a gift of any amount is a meaningful way to celebrate our class and our legacy. Thank you for your 
consideration.

Checks should be made payable to the UMaine Foundation. Be sure to designate the Class of 1951 Scholarship 
Fund in the memo line. They can be mailed to:

University of Maine Foundation
Buchanan Alumni House
Two Alumni Place
Orono, ME 04469-5792

PLEASE NOTE: Currently UMaine’s health and safety protocol for on-campus visits requires individuals to wear a 
face covering only when indoors except when eating or drinking. We do not know if that same protocol will remain 
in place when Reunion is held on September 17th.  The current protocol for Buchanan Alumni House, which 
is privately owned by the Alumni Association and Foundation and is not considered a UMaine facility, does not 
require face covering for individuals who are fully vaccinated for COVID-19. Those who are not fully vaccinated are 
expected to wear a face covering when inside Buchanan Alumni House, both as health and safety measures and out 
of respect for others. You will be asked to agree to abide by that protocol when registering to attend. You will also 
be asked to knowingly waive any legal claim or civil action you might have that could arise out of that circumstance 
and your attendance at this event.

We hope to see you in September! Come and help us celebrate! 

Yours for the University of Maine, “the college of our hearts always!”

Woody Beach ’51 
Class President

 

<<ID>>     <<SPID>>     <<APPEALCODE>>
<<NAME>>
<<SPOUSE_NAME>>
<<ADDR1>>
<<ADDR2>>
<<ADDR3>>
<<CITY>>, <<STATE>>  <<ZIP>>
<<COUNTRY>>

o CHECK Payable to University of Maine Foundation 
o CREDIT CARD Amount  $________           

Name on Card _________________________________________________

Signature _____________________________________________________

Card # _______________________________________________________   

Exp Date _______________________ Security Code __________________

GIVE ONLINE: umainefoundation.org/give
Single Gift • Recurring Gifts • Pledges
 
Return this form to: University of Maine Foundation  
Buchanan Alumni House  
Two Alumni Place, Orono, ME 04469-5792 
207.581.1148 • 866.578.2156 • umainefoundation@maine.edu

þ Yes, I/we would like to support the Senior Alumni Scholarship!

Dear <<SALUTATION>>:

Please give to the Senior Alumni Scholarship today! 

Tessa Byard’s success at UMaine is a family affair. She first began her UMaine education in 1998, but a 
tragic car accident halted her education. Now, after a two-decade career as an emergency first responder, 
she came back to UMaine with the goal of becoming an elementary school teacher. It isn’t easy – a 
devoted single mom, she rises every weekday at 5:00 a.m. to get her kids to school and come to classes in 
Orono, and her head doesn’t hit the pillow until late at night when she finally finishes her studies for the 
day. Fridays through Sundays mean a 60-hour-straight shift as a paramedic. 

Though returning to school has taxed her family’s free time and finances, her 8- and 10-year-old sons and 
parents have offered unwavering support. When the Dean’s List letter comes in the mail, they celebrate as 
a family. “They realize that I’m buying school books this semester instead of Legos, but they get it. It takes 
a whole family to make this work.” Tessa looks forward to the day when her family sees her walk across 
the stage at her UMaine graduation. “I want to show my kids that perseverance pays off and that obstacles 
shouldn’t prevent you from tackling your dream. When I graduate, they will have earned it just as much 
as I have.”
 

The Senior Alumni Scholarship provides an opportunity for non-traditional students like Tessa to strive for fulfilling careers. Non-traditional 
students often have unique needs, and many divide their time among job and family responsibilities in addition to their UMaine education. 

Please consider a generous gift to the Senior Alumni Scholarship Fund to help deserving non-traditional students like Tessa reach their dreams. 
When you invest in higher education, you invest in bright futures!

Sincerely,

Elwood “Woody” Beach ’51, President
Senior Alumni Society 

SENIOR ALUMNI of the University of Maine Alumni Assocation 
Buchanan Alumni House • One Alumni Place Orono, ME 04469-5792 • 800.934.2586 / 207.581.2586 FAX 207.581.3268 • umainealumni.com

My/our gift to the Senior Alumni Scholarship is $_________________ 
Gifts are processed by the University of Maine Foundation

Thank You! You have made a life-changing difference for 
UMaine’s non-traditional students.

P.S. If you are over 70 ½ and planning your required minimum distributions 
from your IRA, there may be a tax advantage in supporting the Senior Alumni 
Scholarship this way. Please contact the University of Maine Foundation  
for details.


